Hello:

The CCLA which is part of the CCC has an excellent Chinese as a Foreign Language program.  It is however at the beginner levels geared to younger children.  The Adult program covers beginning Chinese with more of a focus for business travelers.  The class is only once a week but it goes for 1 1/2 hours.  We try to do a chapter per week.  We do learn to read and write the Chinese characters covered in class.

·         What it is: 
·         Beginning Mandarin Chinese class for Adults. Minimum High School age
o        Basic "Business" Chinese:
§         Introductions:       Hello, My name is...Who are you?
§         Business Titles:  Manager, Director, Engineer, Salesperson etc
§         People:      Husband, Wife, children, Friends
§         Arranging Meetings
§         Phone Calls, Emails and Cell phones
§         Hotels
§         Taxis, Where am I and where am I going.
§         Food, Drink and Restaurants
§         Money and Shopping
o        Primarily Conversational: 
·         Use of Pinyin as a bridge to Characters
·         Approximately ten new words per week
o        Class length:
§         Ten weeks of classes
·         Classes will be 1½ hours each week:
   * Course Materials:
·        Business Chinese (Elementary) Book One: $18.00
          ISBN-13: 9787800527050    

·        Pimsleur Mandarin Chinese 4 CD Language set (Optional): $20.00
          ISBN-10: 0671790331          (available from Amazon online)

·        Oxford Beginner Chinese Dictionary (Suggested): $11.00-16.00
          ISBN-10: 019929853X   (available from Amazon and Barnes and Noble) 
 
·         Class Costs: 
·         For CCC-CT Members: $100
·         For CCC-CT Non-Members: $125
·         For South Windsor Residents $50
*For CCSU Faculty or Employees: $50

 Experienced Instructor:   Familiar with teaching an introductory level Chinese as a foreign language class.

Location:·         

      Timothy Edwards Middle School
      100 Arnold Way,
      South Windsor CT

·    When: Sunday afternoons 2:00-3:30 PM
    Start Date: September 20, 2009

     Contact: Gerald Karp;  gkarp@comcast.net

People who wish to join the Chinese Cultural Center should make out a separate check for $25.00 payable to: Chinese Culture Center

Payment for the class should be made out to the: Chinese Culture Center
See attached registration form.
Registration checks are due by the start of class.


 I will make a bulk purchase of the book " Business Chinese (Elementary) Book One" for students who prefer that.
They should make out a check for $18.00 payable to Gerald Karp. Payment for book orders should be received by 9/8/09 

Students may buy the book on their own. 

Please mail registation form and check(s) to:

Gerald Karp
105 Deerfield Drive
Hamden CT 06518
Attn: Adult Chinese Language Class

Thank you

Jerry Karp,  Director of Adult Chinese Language Learning, CCC Board Member
